
 

GCSE Maths 

Adult (19+) classes at Barnet and Southgate College 

Get this vital qualification at Barnet and Southgate College! 

GCSE Maths is more important than ever. It is needed to continue in further 

education and to access most careers. Our course is aimed at improving your 

skills to achieve at least a grade ‘4’ with the opportunity to achieve higher 

grades. Many students find Maths isn’t as hard as they thought it was! 

This course covers all the areas of GCSE Maths you need to pass your exams, 

including arithmetic, shape and space, probability, weights and measures, 

algebra, trigonometry, division, multiplication and more. 

Learn the skills that YOU need for a better career and a better future in classes 

tailored to suit YOUR schedule. 

Available at our Southgate, Barnet and new Colindale Campuses from 

September 2018! 

GCSE Maths is vital for your CV and employers want to see it. Contact us for 

more information on how you can gain this qualification. 
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What do I need to enrol onto GCSE Maths? 

You will need to sit and pass an assessment which will examine your current 

levels of ability in the key topics of GCSE Maths. You should be able to 

demonstrate reasonable skills in these areas which show you can study and 

pass at minimum Grade 4. 

If you pass this assessment, you will be invited to enrol onto the GCSE Maths 

course. If you do not pass, you will be invited to enrol onto a Functional Skills 

Maths course which will improve your Maths skills and give you the 

opportunity to progress to GCSE Maths the following year. 

Where and when can I study GCSE Maths at Barnet and Southgate College? 

Courses are running from September 2018 at our Barnet Wood Street, 

Southgate and new Colindale Campuses. Classes are 3 hours per week (in one 

single class) and run on weekday evenings from 6:30pm and Saturday 

mornings from 10:00am. GCSE Maths lasts from September 2018 – June 2019.  

How do I apply? 

Visit our website at www.barnetsouthgate.ac.uk and click search for ‘GCSE 

Mathematics.’ You can apply for an interview from there. 

Or, for more information, please contact the Curriculum Administrator, Maria 

Gepp: 

maria.gepp@barnetsouthgate.ac.uk  Tel: 0208 982 5141  
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